
  

  

 

This is a clarification of the Gone West notice just sent regarding Captain Curtis 

Landry.  

 

The notice should have stated that it contained additional information about 

Curtis`s passing which occurred in February of this year. When the original 

notice was sent out last February, the information provided was very limited, 

and it was stated that due to the limited information provided, another notice 

would be sent when the additional details were available. 

 

The obituary provided earlier today constitutes the additional information on 

Curtis`s passing that was referred to in the February notice.  

 

Sorry for the lack of clarity in the recent notice and any confusion to our 

members that may have resulted.  

 

  



 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles VP/Email Coordinator 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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